
                                                                                                                                                      
 

Friends of Community Fitness 31 High St Suite A, Guilford, ME 04443  
www.comfitme.com 207-876-4813 

 

Dear Valued Members,             January 5, 2021 
 

Beginning in January Friends of Community Fitness will experience an increase in payroll, utilities and 
supply costs.  The Board of Directors at Friends of Community Fitness has voted NOT to raise 
membership rates.  Although basic expenses have increased, ComFit wants to remain affordable for 
everyone in the community.    

In an effort to cover these additional expenses, we are asking members to voluntarily “round up” 
their membership.  Rounding up your membership means you voluntarily pay more than the required 
membership fee.  The round up amount may be determined by the member and can be done once or 
reoccurring.   

For additional questions, or to adjust your automatic payments, return the form below to the office or 
contact Britney in the office 9am-1pm at 207-876-4813 or email by comfitme2003@gmail.com.   
 

Thank you for considering rounding up your membership 

to help keep our rates low for all! 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Britney Gallagher 

Executive Director 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name:______________________________________ Phone number or email:__________________________________ 

Choose the amount you would like to round up: 

_____ $5/month 

_____$10/month 

_____ $_________ /month 

_____ One Time Donation $_________ 

http://www.comfitme.com/
mailto:comfitme2003@gmail.com

